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Dear Parent/Carer  
 

Sports day for year 4, 5 and 6 will be held on Wednesday 26th June at 1.30 – 3.00pm. The main school gate will 

open at 1.15pm, when you may come in and take a seat on the field. 
 

On sports day, all children must bring their PE kit, including trainers, to change into. Children without suitable 

footwear will be unable to take part. 
 

There will be refreshments and hot & cold drinks available for parents during the event and the children will have 

access to a water bottle. 
 

At the end of the event, children will return to their classroom and will be let out at the usual time. 
 

If we are unlucky enough to have bad weather on this day, the sports day will have to be postponed for obvious 

health & safety reasons. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mr C Johnson 

Headteacher 

 

 


